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 Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, and Adrienne Cervone 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the November 2023 meeting was read by Mike 

Wyckoff. Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

17 Reduced Rate Members and 299 Social Members for a total of 325 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 39 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 4 Jr. for an additional 47 with total 

of 372. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had five applications for membership: Lester Caler, Ryan Wellman, Billie 

Jo Stephens, Wil Frankenberry and Tyler Frankenberry. Applicants were approved for 

membership and welcomed to the club by the President. New member Orientation will be 

9:30 AM on December 16th at the clubhouse. 

 

Meeting was suspended so Mel Mikulich, our accountant, could give a progress report on 

filing past tax returns with the IRS. 5 returns have been filed with 4 more to be submitted. 

  

Meeting was resumed with the Treasurer’s Report. Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s 

Reports for the club. Motion was made and Treasurer’s Reports was approved. 

 

Last session for Youth Shooting will be this Saturday, December 16th at 6:00 PM. Any 

children aged 6 to 16 are welcome. All rifles and ammo are supplied by the club.  

 

Youth Archery program will start on January 13th. Any child is welcome to attend. The 

bows used are the same as used in the School Archery program in different sizes. 

 

Dan Charles discussed Work Day items: Cleanup trees around lake, move log pile by 

garage and burn woodpile by Archery building. 

 

Vic Gurinowitsch was recognized for his past service to the club as Couty League 

Representative. 

 

President Tony McClure thanked the members for making the year a success for the club. 

 

Adrienne Cervone was recognized for being elected to the Board of Directors. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:48 PM. 


